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Comments: | disagree strongly with this proposal. Even the current noise limits are set very high. Current
technology allows these type of machines to be far more quiet than they are. Manufacturers make them so loud
because there is a demand from customers to be heard from miles away, which is not only unnecessary but
unethical as well. Manufacturers should adopt their standards to Forest Service standards, not vice versa. Do not
be submissive to the pressure from the NOISE LOBBY!



